To Kaukauna Health & Recreation Committee:

Electric City Experience is asking City of Kaukauna for a $10,000.00 contribution towards
expenses for the 2022 event.

We ask this to be paid directly to event vendors. 2021 city contribution paid to the following
three vendors and we would like to use the same three again this year.

Fox Cities Party Rental $5000
Ray’s Sanitation $4000
Elite Tent Rental $1000

Thank you,
Jason Lipsky

Electric City Experience
920-968-9773



2022 Electric City Experience Covid-19 Response

Below is list of changes and adaptations in place for Covid-19 safety
protocols.

e VIP/Artist/Sponsor hospitality area will again be in an open air tented
area on the Hydro Park Island. This will avoid the use of any indoor space
during the event, as well as also eliminate the

potential for overcrowding.

e Handwashing sinks will be available throughout the grounds along with
hand-sanitizer stations. Hand sanitizer is also available in each of the
individual porta-pot units. All units and equipment are provided by Ray’s
Sanitation. Ray’s will also be providing daily cleaning and restocking of the
units.

e Social Distancing will be encouraged and masks will be available.

e The beverage serving area will be designed to minimize people
congregating around the bar. The design will be more of a booth-type
format where people would get their drinks and immediately move out of
the serving area.

e Event food truck operators are independent professional operations and

already follow safety guidelines and health department regulations. We will
also be increasing the spacing between food trucks, along with increasing

the spacing between tables in the food court sitting area.

e Carnival operators, S&J Enterprizes, will be following current industry
guidelines for ride capacity and cleaning frequency.



